
DKC Minutes from Membership Meeting: November 18, 1996 

Following a program g1ven by DKC member, George Beglane on 
the mechanics of showing in obedience the meeting was called 
to order by President, Richard Perschel. 

The minutes from the October 21st meeting were read and 
approved as read. 

President's Report: Richard Perschel thanked Cecillia Reeder 
for trimming back the shrubs around the front entry area. 

Richard reported that the board had agreed to send a donation 
of $400 to the AKC Canine Health Foundation. This dentation 
has been sent. 

Richard reported that Steve Wallis has agreed to serve as our 
club's legislative "watch dog " and keep the club informed as 
to activities in the legislature, involving dogs, that our 
club should be aware of. 

A micro-chip clinic is being considered for one night this 
winter at the DKC building. 

Treasurer's Report: Checking account: 
Savings account: 
FTF 
Loan balance on land 

Fall show results 

Income: 
Expenses: 
Net profit 

$13,063.24 
26,478.33 

1,826.92 
56,856.48 

15,691.24 
12,175.22 
3,516.02 

The DKC Christmas party will be held on December 16th at 7:00 
p.m. at the DKC building. Donations will again be collected 
for the Durham Co. Animal Shelter. 

February 24th is the date for the annuai awards program. 

Our annual yard sale will be held on January 25th. 

Rob Bozeman, Corresponding Sec. reported that Lisa Connelly 
has been approved as our AKC Delegate. 

Stella Maunsell, Membership Ch. reported that John Moriarty 
and Tiffany Rule have been voted in as regular DKC members 
and Debra Dennison and Janet Herzberg were read and approved 
for member-candidacy. 

Rosemarie Puccio, shared with the membership complaints that 



she had with regard to the execution of the DKC December 
obedience trials. Richard Perschel thanked Rosemarie for her 
thoughts and assured her that the board would concsider her 
concerns. 

Bill Bakewell, Membership Ch. reported that the next program, 
January 20th, will be on bloat. 

Connie Howard, Spring Show Ch., reported that the judging 
panel has been approved. Ann Walthall will serve as Assis. 
Ch., Diane Kessler will be our trophy ch. A chairperson for 
publicity is needed as is a ch. for hospitality. The phone 
in the superintendents office will require volunteers to 
answer questions on the day of the show. Connie also 
reported that three breed clubs will be holding specialties 
during our March show--they are the Border Terrier club, the 
Boxer club and the Shetland Sheepdog club. 

New business: Copies of the proposed 1996-1997 budget were 
distributed for the members to review. The membership voted 
to accept the budget as presented. 

Hope Sylvain shared concerns about the DKC building not being 
available for members to use for training. Richard assured 
her that this would be something for the board to consider at 
it ' s next meeting. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 
9:05 p.m. 


